
I-70 CAVE SPRINGS TO FAIRGROUNDS DESIGN-BUILD 

PROJECT UPDATE 
CONSTRUCTION 
UPDATES 
Work is progressing on the new overpasses at Cave Springs and Zumbehl. 

Coming up over the next several weeks crews will be setting girders for the 
second half of the Cave Springs overpass. When that happens motorists can 
expect a two-lane closure approaching the bridge construction and then 
20-minute intermittent full closures of the interstate while girders are swung 
into place. This work will take place overnight. Once dates and times are 
finalized, we will send out an updated notification. 

Meanwhile at Zumbehl, crews will soon be pouring the deck for the second half 
of the Zumbehl bridge. 

SAFETY SPOTLIGHT 

Now that schools are back in session, drivers are reminded to slow down and 
pay attention as there will be more children in and around streets as they walk 
or bike to school or as they are waiting for the bus. 

Here are some simple back to school safety tips: 

Drivers: 

• Slow down and watch for children in and around the roadway. 

• Watch for school zones and slow down to the posted speed limit. 

• Put the phone down. 

• Buckle up. 

• Do not pass school buses when its red warning lights are on. 

Students and Parents: 

• Be careful when crossing the street and always try and use a crosswalk or 
cross at a corner. 

• Use sidewalks where possible when walking to and from the bus. 

• Don’t rush on or off the bus. 

• Make sure the bus driver can see you at all times. 
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